
PVS Officials Committee Meeting 

April 18, 2018 

PARTICIPANTS 

Rich McMillen, Kelly Rowell, Barb Ship, Morgan Hurley, Jack Neill, Courtney Johnston, Pam Starke-

Reed, Steed Edwards 

LOCATION 

Online @ 7:00 pm 

OFFICIALS CHAIR 

• Minutes from the February 28, 2018 meeting were reviewed and accepted. 

• Discussion of some misconceptions even amongst the officials committee about when is an 

official certified.  The misconception is that some meet referees use apprentice S&T officials as 

certified officials at the very next session after a successful evaluation.  Officials Chair will send 

out a reminder to all meet refs and club officials chairs that an official is not certified until the 

PVS certification officer has verified all documentation and certified the official in OTS. 

• Officials Chair will send out an e-mail to all PVS officials that the certifications will be updated as 

well as notes to the new evaluators group of their responsibilities. 

OFFICIALS COMMITTEE 

• Communications Subcommittee Chair is filled by Courtney Johnston. 

• Morgan Hurley and Vycke Horback were selected to attend the We ARRE mentors workshop 

hosted by the USA Swimming National Officials Committee in June 2018 in Minneapolis, MN. 

• Jack showed the officials committee the progress to the Parents page on the PVS website.  Jack 

is responsible to the PVS BOD for the creation and development of the parent’s page. 

TRAINING SUBCOMMITTEE 

• Review of Clinic Presenters/Evaluators: The OC reviewed and voted on the submissions to 

become clinic presenters and evaluators.  Results will be combined and sent to the PVS 

webmaster, so that the evaluator lists can be amended.  PVS officials can apply to be 

evaluators/clinic presenters at any time, and their applications will be reviewed at the next 

officials committee meeting. 

 

CERTIFICATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

• Barb and the certification sub-committee presented proposals to change the certification 

requirements for the S&T, CJ, SR, CO and TO certification requirements.  With minor 

modifications to the sub-committee’s recommendations the changes were accepted by the 

officials committee and will be effective 01 September 2018. 

COMMUNICATIONS  SUBCOMMITTEE 



• Courtney was introduced to the officials committee as the new communications sub-committee 

chair and spoke briefly about her efforts moving forward. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

June 14, 2018, 7:00 PM, online 

MEETING CONCLUDED  9:50 PM 


